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I oppose HJR201 because this is very harmful to many many Oregonian's. 

Oregonians already pay higher taxes than most states. This would remove current 

local control over property taxes, allowing new statewide property tax scheme without 

limits not good  for homeowners.  This risks throwing seniors this disabled and other 

limited income out of their homes as property taxes become limitless.  This makes it 

harder for people to retire in Oregon.  Please stop this bill from going any further stop 

making it harder to live in this great state.  

 

Thank you!  


